
 

 

 
 

18th September 2018 
 

 
 
To: Parents of all Senior School Pupils 
 
Dear Parents 
 

Senior Harvest Festival, St. Andrew’s Church, Mapperley Road  
Monday 1st October 11.00am 

 
“Hope at Harvest for Maggie’s” 

 
This year’s Harvest Festival will be focusing on the work of the charity Maggie’s. Maggie’s is 
charity based at the Nottingham City Hospital that provides free practical, emotional and social 
support to people with cancer and their family and friends. We will be listening to a presentation 
about the work of Maggie’s by Ms Lauren Alcock. You can find more about Maggie’s at 
www.maggiescentres.org / nottingham@maggiescentres.org. 
 
Pupils will be invited to contribute to the work of Maggie’s and attached to this letter is an 
envelope for donations. Pupils can bring these donations in any day before the Harvest 
Service. Any donation you make will be gratefully received. 
 
All parents and friends of the school are invited to join us for the Harvest Festival Service and I 
look forward to seeing any parents and friends who are able to join us. 
 
Thank you for helping us to support Maggie’s. 
 
With best wishes 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs D Griffiths 
Religious Studies Department 
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